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TAKE PART, EXCHANGE IDEAS, DEBATE ISSUES...

SILMO ACADEMY has carved out a niche for itself as a forum for 
dialogue and information on the latest scientific developments in 
the vision and optics sectors, aimed at opticians and other vision 
specialists both in France and abroad. 
In line with tradition, this symposium will take place within the 
framework of SILMO Paris, World Optical Fair from 6th to 9th 
October 2017 at the Paris Nord Villepinte Exhibition Centre.
This is an unique opportunity to have your say, a platform to share 
directly your thoughts, analyses and scientific studies.

The 2017 symposium is dedicated in all aspects to the DAZZLE.

If you would like to be a speaker at the symposium:
Send us the title of your presentation and a summary of its content 
before February 27, 2017, to the following email address: 
silmoacademy@silmo.fr

You can also share your research with other professionals by 
writting communications (as a posters for example). They will be 
on display throughout the exhibition. Simply send us the title of 
your poster before May 28, 2017, to the following address: 
silmoacademy@silmo.fr

Opticians and other vision professionals need your input to improve 
their professional practice on a daily basis. Play a key role in this 
enhancement!

About SILMO ACADEMY:
Inaugurated in 2010, SILMO ACADEMY arose from an observation that 
opticians need to develop their skills and broaden their knowledge in 
the fields of vision and optics in order to meet their clients' visual requi-
rements more effectively. SILMO opted to support professionals in this 
strategy by creating a dedicated training body and science symposium, 
aimed at all professionals wishing to enhance their expertise. As a forum 
for improving knowledge and sharing experience in the various aspects 
of vision and compensation for vision loss, it is recognised under the 
Continuing Professional Development programme. All participants can 
register as part of their CPD for healthcare professionals, which became 
compulsory in January 2013.
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